
August 16, 2024 

VACANCY NOTICE 
 

Classified Position 

 

The Crestline Board of Education is accepting applications for the following classified position for the 

2024/2025 school year: 

Van Aide / 1.1 Aide 

      High School 

 

Assignment:  Will report to the High School through September 30, 2024, and then will report to an    

   Alternative School 

 

Reports to:  Director of Special Education 

Pay & Benefits: According to the Negotiated Agreement  

Required:  Ohio Aide License  

  BCI & FBI background check 

 

To apply, please submit a letter of interest to the attention of Ms. Devon Johnson, Special Ed Director: 

Johnson.devon@crestlinebulldogs.org   

 

The position will remain open until filled. 

 


